
  

 
MEMO 

 

Engineering Department 
 
To: Health and Recreation Committee  

From: John Neumeier 

Date: 8/5/2024 

Re: Park Signage Donation Authorization – Grignon Disc Golf Course 

Background information:  
Appleton Area Disc Golf Club has been volunteering with clean-up and improvements, 
helping with new hole layouts, and collecting donations to improve the Gringon Park Disc 
Golf course. With the utility work, stream restoration, and ash tree removal work, there was a 
great opportunity for upgrades to the course. New holes and signage are being donated and 
would be installed by public works, in additional to various new tee pads, benches, and site 
work. The following businesses, groups, and individuals would be recognized on the 
signage.  
 

 The Wingz Disc Golf Team and Ridge Roller Customs Team (4 holes) 
 Appleton Area Disc Golf Club (4 holes) 
 Wisconsin Disc Sports Association 
 Bad Batch CrossFit and Fox Valley Meal Prep 
 Andrew Wolfinger (2 holes) 
 Justin Lamers 
 Liz Phillippi 
 Yates Vanden Heuvel 

 
Strategic Plan:  
This project will help re-establish and improve the Grignon Park Disc Golf area. The 
group is looking to host tournaments and increase usage of the park. The project also 
encourages residents to get outside and connect with natural areas in the park. 
 
Budget: N/A currently. May come back to Board of Public Works for any shortfall in 
fund raising.  
 
Staff Recommended Action:  
Approve the donors/sponsors listed for recognition on the new disc golf signs.  





 


